SPECTAL MEETING MINUTES

A meeting of the Hilltown Township Supervisors was held April 25, 1973,
at the municipal building at Blooming Glen, Pa. with Mr. Frankenburger,
representative of the F. H. A. and our engineer, Mr. Cowan, and our
solicitor, Mr. Wilson, to finalize singing the sewer loan applicatian.
The meeting adjourned at 4:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Arthur Moyer, Secretary




